# The Lancaster Theological Seminary Seminary News

Editor: Maryann Bruce, 717-290-8752, mbruce@lancasterseminary.edu

Monday, April 3, 2006 Issue 2005-2006.12

### Evening Lecture, April 5, Santee Chapel, 7:00 p.m. - FREE

Professor Sze-kar Wan of Andover Newton Theological School will be giving a lecture on his theme, "Has God Rejected His People?' Claiming Paul's Ethnicity in Romans." For more information, please contact Bruce Epperly at 717-290-8759 or bepperly@lancasterseminary.edu.

# Worship and Preaching Candidate Visit, April 6, various locations and times - FREE

The final candidate for the Worship and Preaching position, Dr. Donna Allen, will be visiting the seminary. Dr. Allen will preach in Santee at 11:00 a.m., meet with students for lunch at noon in the Refectory, and teach a sample class in Hafer at 3:00 p.m. If you would like to meet Dr. Allen over a free lunch, please sign up on the SCC bulletin board in lower level Lark. Only those pre-registered will receive a free meal. For more information, please contact Rachel Gawn at 717-290-8723 or rgawn@lancasterseminary.edu.

Summer Employment Representative, April 18, LLLark Conference Room, 10:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. - FREE The Rev. Dr. Paul L. Herring, Coordinator of Leisure Ministries for the Pennsylvania Council of Churches will meet with students interested in summer employment in lower level Lark. For more information contact Paul at p.herring@pachurches.org, or go to the website at www.pachurches.org.

## **Cokesbury News**

Cokesbury Spring Sale Days will be April 25-27. Most everything in the store will be 25% off. On Thursday the 27<sup>th</sup>, a ocal poetry author, Doris Washington from Harrisburg, will be here from 12 noon - 2:00 p.m. to sell and sign her poetry book entitled, "A Blessing, Caring, and Sharing." The store will be open regular hours Monday 0 Wednesday of Holy Week, closed Thursday - Sunday. The books on our sale tables outside the store will be reduced to 70% beginning today, April 3. For more information on Cokesbury Bookstore, please contact manager, Janice Herman, at 717-303-1077.

#### **Continuing Education News**

Consider joining us and inviting a parishioner to the Summer Academy, June 26-30 and July 10-14. Scholarships are available for pastors and laypersons. For more information and registration forms, check under Events on our home page (www.lancasterseminary.edu) or contact Bruce Epperly at 717-290-8759 or bepperly@lancasterseminary.edu.

#### **Job Opportunities**

The First Congregational United Church of Newark Valley, NY is seeking an enthusiastic individual to direct and coordinate the summer educational ministries of the church. Submit letter and resume to David Heckman, First Congregational UCC, PO Box 427, Newark Valley, NY 13811, 607-642-5520, nvcongpastor@mac.com.

Plymouth Church of Shaker Heights, UCC in Cleveland, Ohio is seeking an Associate Minister and two Ministers for Faith Formation and Youth. UCC clergy send a profile to Western Reserve Association: Attn: Plymouth Church. Others should send a letter of inquiry to the church, "Attn: Search Committee", Plymouth Church of Shaker Heights UCC, 2860 Coventry Rd., Shaker Heights, OH 44120-2200, or email kschmauder@PlymouthChurchUCC.org. The church's website is www. PlymouthChurchUCC.org.

Community Mennonite Church of Lancaster seeks applicants for a half-time Associate Pastor and a half-time Director of Children and Youth Ministry. Apply by April 30.717-392-7567 or cmcl@mennonite.net. See job descriptions at: http://cmcl.pa.us.mennonite.net.

lard copies of these and other opportunities with more details may be found in the binders in the basement of Lark, between the faculty offices of Larry Evans and Greg Carey.

If you would like to add an item to the next Seminary News, which will be online April 17, please email your article/information to Maryann Bruce no later than April 12.